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Updates 

Regulatory Standards Bill 
For information  

We’ve provided two briefings MFR2025-042 and MFR2025-050 to you this week seeking decisions 

on next steps. The team continues to undertake submission analysis and policy development to 

support your Cabinet paper which is proposed for 8 April 2025. 

Contact: Andrew Royle, Deputy Chief Executive, Policy, Ph: 

Government Quarterly Plan 
For information  

The following updates were provided on 25 February for the report on the Government’s Action 

Plan for Quarter 1 (January-March). The Ministry for Regulation is responsible for two actions this 

quarter – Actions 20 and 21. 

Action 20: Take Cabinet decisions on the Regulatory Standards Bill 
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. The Senior 

Officials Advisory Group met on 27 February to continue discussing agencies’ roles and 

responsibilities in the implementation phase of the Review, Ways of Working for the renewed 

Senior Officials Group    

We received your direction on roles of the Minister and Ministry for Regulation in implementation 

of the Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review (refer MFR2025-040). We have 

informed the Senior Officials Group about your decisions.  

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews. Ph:    

Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review 
For information 

The companion Cabinet papers from the Ministry for Regulation (MfR) and Ministry of Education 

(MoE) are under development and drafts of each are scheduled to be provided to you on 3 March 

for feedback before wider agency and Ministerial consultation.   

 

 

  

We are also supporting MoE with project planning for implementing licensing criteria changes.  

Contact: Tony Clark, Manager Regulatory Reviews Ph.  

Hairdressing and Barbering Regulatory Review 
For information 

The Hairdressing and Barbering Review team are working on drafting findings and developing 

options. For noting, you will be provided with the Review's initial report on 6 March, followed by 

the final report on 27 March. The initial report will cover the Review's draft findings and options for 

change subject to consultation.  

Contact: Hannah McGlue, Manager, Regulatory Reviews. Ph. 

Regulatory Response / Red Tape Portal 
For information  

As at 24 February 2025, the Ministry has received a total of 613 submissions on red tape issues.   

Upcoming briefings/advice will be provided to your office in relation to  

(MFR2025-041),  

(MFR2025-036) and  (MFR2025-032).   

Contact: Lucy Pritchard, Principal Advisor, Reviews and System Capability. Ph.  
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